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State Revenue Office Moves 
 

Montgomery—The Alabama Department of Revenue Muscle Shoals Taxpayer 

Service Center, presently located at 3005 South Wilson Dam Highway, will move to a 

new office location on Tuesday, Nov. 15, 2005. 

The new Taxpayer Service Center will be located at 874 Reservation Road, 

Muscle Shoals.  Telephone and fax numbers will remain the same, as well as the post 

office box mailing address.   

Both locations will remain open during the move to accommodate taxpayers; 

however, telephone service will be temporarily interrupted on Thursday, Nov. 17, to 

allow for the telephone installation at the new office location.      

“We are very pleased with the accessibility our new office space offers to 

taxpayers in the Shoals area,” said State Revenue Commissioner Tom Surtees.  “The new 

facility has more office space and ample parking for taxpayers visiting the service 

center.”   

The Muscle Shoals Taxpayer Service Center assists area residents in Colbert, 

Franklin, Lawrence, and Lauderdale counties.  It is one of nine taxpayer service centers 

operated by the Alabama Department of Revenue. 
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